From: White, Marlita 
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2013 12:27 PM
To: Garcia, Sarah
Cc: Greer, Pamela; Salem, Erica
Subject: Post travel - follow up report

Sarah,

Please see the following, per your request.

Who:                     Marlita White, Office of Violence Prevention Director

When:                  September 16-17, 2013

Where:                 Milwaukee, WI

Why:                     To attend the National Association of Attorney’s General (NAAG) Presidential Summit on “Keeping Our Children Safe” and participate as a presenter on September 17, 2013. The meeting sponsor, NAAG , covered all travel expenses.

Who paid:           The meeting sponsor, NAAG, covered all travel expenses (train travel, hotel accommodations for one day, reimbursement for meals on 9/16/13. Breakfast and lunch on 9/17/13 were provided at the conference to all attendees.

Gift:                       Participant received an organization coin from the National Association of Attorneys General and notified the Board of Ethics and Comptroller’s office (see attached).

Condition from the Board of Ethics when you travel at no cost to the City of Chicago.
 

i) Traveler doesn’t accept any honorarium (i.e. anything of value for his/her presentation in the conference)
ii) Accepts only reasonable travel expenses
iii) This information is reported to the Board within 10 days of return from the conference.
 

Thank you

Dear Mr. Berlin and Ms. Keane,

This email is sent to notify you that:

· I received approval to travel to a conference in Milwaukee, WI to present at the US Attorneys General (AG) Presidential Summit on September 17, 2013. 

· Following my presentation, myself and all other presenters were given a 2” coin with the AG seal and the words “National Association of Attorneys General” on it. 

Per Mr. Berlin’s guidance, please consider this coin as accepted “on behalf of the city” and as such,

· It will be displayed in my office (333 South State Street, Suite 200, Office #2139) – and

· at such time that I retire/leave City service, it will be left with the City 

Thank you,

Marlita White : Director : Office of Violence Prevention
Chicago Dept of Public Health

